
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As there are only four school weeks until the Year 6 SATs take place, it is important that we work together 
to support your child as much as possible with their learning.  
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be working hard to build your child’s confidence across the core subjects 
and they may come home with extra tasks which have been set by their class teacher. Please continue to 
support your child in completing tasks which have been set in their revision guides (Maths, Reading and 
GPS) and also in completing any additional tasks which are sent home – these will be based on specific 
target areas for your child.  
 
In addition to ensuring that your child is completing the tasks set, please talk to them about the things they 
have been doing in their lessons and ask them to talk you through how they would answer the questions 
that have been set – explaining the steps to someone else will help cement their understanding! 
 
Please continue to encourage your child to read at home at least three times each week and discuss any 
vocabulary which they are unsure of too.  
 
With only a few weeks to go, it is also essential that children are in school as much as possible to ensure 
that we can continue to address any gaps in their learning. 
 
The children have been working extremely hard and we are grateful of all of the support which you 
provide.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Mrs L Monk 
UKS2 Phase Leader 
 


